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DEAR FRIEND,

	 Jesus calls each of us to share His love.  As St. Teresa of Calcutta said, “Love begins at 
home and it is not how much we do, but how much love we put in the action that we do.”   
This happens in many different ways throughout our 16-county Diocese.  

	 One way is through our Love Begins Here mission experience.  Through this mission, 
middle school and high school kids learn to joyfully share the Good News while lending 
neighbors a helping hand with such things as yard work, sorting food for local shelters  
and simple home repairs.  Kids are taught to do small 
things with great love and encounter Jesus in the  
people they serve. 

	  

	

	
	 “We get to do the smallest acts of  kindness 
with a tremendous amount of love.  We bring 
Jesus to those who need Him most and to those 
who are longing for something more,” said Torey, 
Love Begins Here mission volunteer.

CONTINUED >

Sharing the Love of Jesus
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I give you a new 
commandment: love  
one another as I have 
loved you.  -John 13:34

Ways You Can Help

Pray Support our Elders
Pray for our young people to know 
and love Jesus.  Thank God for 
equipping our ministers with the 
resources to do His will in the lives 
of our youth.

Your gift to the Bishop’s Appeal helps provide 
training and resources to care ministers.  
Help lead more people to Jesus!

	 Through Care Ministry, God’s love and mercy is shared with the 
sick and homebound.  Care ministers are trained to listen, understand, 
support and pray with people in need of encouragement during times of 
transition in their lives.  This healing ministry shares Holy Communion, 
a listening ear and helps keep people connected to their parish.  

	 These acts of love are made possible through your support of the Bishop’s Appeal.  Please 
consider making a generous gift to the Appeal today.  Help share the love of Jesus and transform 
our communities by supporting the ministries of our Church.  

	 Thank you for your prayers and support of the Bishop’s Appeal 2018.  May God bless you 
and your loved ones.
						    
						      Sincerely yours in Christ,
						    

						      Most Reverend David L. Ricken, DD, JCL
						      Bishop of Green Bay
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